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8 February 2012 

 
4th Asia Oceania Meteorological Satellite Users Conference – First Announcement 

 

Dear colleague,  

Following on from successful conferences in China, Japan, and Korea, I am pleased to announce that the 4th Asia 
Oceania Meteorological Satellite Users Conference will be hosted by the Bureau of Meteorology, in Melbourne Australia 
on 9, 10 and 11 October 2013. We will also arrange some regional training events in the days ahead of the conference. 

Further advice will be provided in two to three months regarding submission of abstracts, accommodation details and 
travel information. The exact venue is yet to be confirmed but the conference will be held close to the Bureau of 
Meteorology headquarters in the Melbourne central business district. 

Melbourne is the cultural, sporting and culinary hub of Australia with a wide range of cultural backgrounds calling the city 
home. The city has a diverse range of restaurants and a vibrant nightlife. Local scenic attractions include Chinatown, the 
laneways and shopping in the Bourke Street Mall. For natural scenery, experience Healesville Sanctuary, Port Phillip 
Bay, or the Twelve Apostles on the south coast.  

 
Please reserve the dates in your calendar for this conference. For further information please contact Dr Anthony Rea 
(a.rea@bom.gov.au). 

I hope to see you here in October! 

 

 

 

 

Dr Sue Barrell 

Assistant Director 
Observations and Engineering Branch 
Bureau of Meteorology 

 

 


